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HB0161-Unfavorable 

I am against HB0161. Parents or guardians are the ones to make the decisions whether to stay or 
opt out gender identity and sexual orientation. The State needs to respect parental rights as well 
as the local BOE’s. State, please keep your hands to where they belong to, keep yourself in your 
own territory, and leave the parents/guardians and local BOE alone. We do NOT need your 
manipulations.  


